
 
 
 
 
 

GMB YOUR VOICE IN ASDA  August 2017 

ASDA Park Royal and ASDA Hounslow 

For Assistance visit The GMB Members Support Centre 

www.gmb-asda.com/support 

Colleagues,  
 
ASDA Hounslow and ASDA Park Royal are currently 
subject to a consultation for redundancy following the 
proposal by ASDA to close their home shopping 
departments. 
 
I wrote to the company on 4th August 2017 to highlight 
that GMB London Region had serious concerns regarding the way in which 
consultation had occurred. 
 

I highlighted that GMB feel that there has not been meaningful 
consultation and that there does not appear to be a focus upon 
securing positions for those affected. 
 
Following this communication being sent it has been agreed to 
suspend the two consultations within ASDA Hounslow and ASDA 
Park Royal to enable the company to provide the information to GMB, 
previously requested, and for meaningful consultation to occur. 
 
Throughout any consultation process GMB will endeavour to secure 
hours for our members and ensure that the process followed is fair. 

 
GMB London Region will be making arrangements to meet in the two stores and to 
speak with affected members 
 
If you require any support during these or any further consultation occurring within 
ASDA please speak to your GMB Shop Steward or visit www.gmb-asda.com/support  
 
Regards 
 

Keith Dixon 
 
GMB Lead Role Officer 
GMB London Region 
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